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       Notice to Suppliers 
 

e-DAR Status Update  

Originator: Leslie Wanick / Chris Duncan 
Job Title: Manufacturing Engineering Manager / 
Operations & Producibility Project Manager 
Business Unit: Installations 
 

NTS Number: 438 
Issue: 1 
Date: September 2018 
 

 
For the attention of the Quality Manager.  
 
Dear Sir or Madam, 
 
Scope/Applicability: 
 
To all suppliers of the Rolls-Royce Aerospace Supply Chain (Civil & Defence product). 
 
Introduction: 
 
Update to the roll-out of the electronic Definition Alteration Request (e-DAR) solution, with 
reference to NTS’ 424, 426, 430 and 433.  
 
As a follow up to NTS 433, we have made strides towards approval from the United States Department of 
Defense. We have gained our approval as part of the United States Foreign Owned Control or Influence 
(FOCI) Board and the next step is approval from the United States Department of Defense for a final license 
– we are working hard to ensure this is done as soon as possible.  
 
Whilst waiting for approval we have continued to trial and improve the contents of the e-DAR solution to 
ensure the transition from a paper-based to a digital solution is as smooth as possible.  
 
We remain fully committed to our promise to simplify our processes, whilst harnessing digital technology, 
and working closely with you to deliver the benefits it brings. We will provide a further update in October, 
indicating the status of approval and likely timescales for e-DAR launch. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact your Rolls-Royce Manufacturing Engineer - Purchase (MEP).  
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